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Trunk Water Main Installation on West 60th Street      Project # MED609(609B) 
 

Manhattan                            Friday, 6/24/2016 
 

 

 

The following is an anticipated work schedule for the upcoming week. However, due to unforeseen field and weather conditions, it may 

become necessary to change some scheduled work locations, operations, and dates.  Please note, parking may be restricted in work area(s). 

 
 

Date Location Operation Work Hours 

6-27-16 

to 

7-1-16 

Amsterdam Avenue  

W. 60th Street  and W. 61st Street 

48” Tie-In to Shaft 

   & Con Edison 

7:00AM to 4:00PM 

       (Day work) 

6-27-16 

to 

7-1-16 

W.62nd Street 

Amsterdam Avenue to Columbus Avenue 

48” Trunk Water/12” Distribution Main Work 

Install Pipe/Valve installation 

7:00AM to 4:00PM 

       (Day work) 

6-27-16 

to 

7-1-16 

Columbus Avenue 

W.63rd Street to W.60th Street 

12” Water Main 

Evcavation/Valve Installation 

7:00AM to 4:00PM 

       (Day work)  

6-27-16 

to 

7-1-16  

West End Avenue 

W.59th Street to W.63rd Street 

48” Trunk Water Main Work 

Install Pipe/Manhole 

7:00AM to 4:00PM 

       (Day work) 

 
 

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: Contact Wayan Brown, the Community Construction Liaison at (646) 750-9324 or email him at  w60thstreetccl@gmail.com  
We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience while we rebuild NYC’s infrastructure. 




WATER SHUT-OFF NOTIFICATIONS: In addition to a 72- hour Advisory, a prior 24-hour CONFIRMATION or CANCELLATION will be distributed/posted to any/all affected 

location(s).  

NO PARKING SIGNS: will be distributed/posted 72-hours prior to the temporary elimination of street parking. Please observe posted parking regulations in construction 

areas.  
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COMMUNITY ADVISORY 
INSTALLATION OF TRUNK WATER MAINS IN W. 60TH STREET 

AND SURROUNDING AREAS 
PROJECT# MED609(609B) 

Borough: Manhattan                                      June 24, 2016 

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
 

Columbus Avenue from W.63rd Street to W.60th Street 

Monday, June 27, 2016  

8:00AM FOR 8 (EIGHT) HOURS  
 

 

 

WHY IS MY WATER BEING TURNED OFF?                                                                                                  

 

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing the capital construction project on 

Columbus Avenue from West 63rd Street to West 60th Street. To facilitate the installation of the 12” 

water main, a water shutdown is necessary. It will occur at/or about 8:00am and last for 

approximately eight (8) hours. On occasion, this work may be completed earlier and water service 

restored. 
 

 

SOME THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
 

 The DDC recommends that you shut off the water main valve in your house/building in order 

to avoid problems that may occur if/when sediment enters or is released from your 

plumbing. 

 You are asked to shut off all WATER cooled appliances, which may include air conditioners, 

etc.  

 Once water service is returned, turn the main house valve back on and flush the system by 

running your faucets to sinks and tubs for a about 15 to 30 minutes.  

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or would like to learn more about the DDC project, please call 

the Community Construction Liaison (CCL) Wayan Brown, at 646-738-4894, or visit the NYCDDC web 

site at www.nyc.gov/ddc. During non-construction hours please contact New York City Government 

Services and Information Hotline at 311.  
 

 

 

   

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT NYC WATER QUALITY, PLEASE CONTACT THE NYC DEPARTMENT OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION (NYCDEP) AT (718) 595-3496.  

On More information on the health impacts of lead please go to: www.cdc.gov/nceh/lead/leadinwater/default.htm 
 

 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience while we rebuild NYC’s 

infrastructure.  
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